From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Mona Habashy

Subject: Letter of comment on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 9:54:48 AM

From: Mary Aitken |||

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 9:21 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: My comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159

To Ontario Energy Board,

Hello. Please do now proceed with this pipeline. We are currently seeing the very beginning of
the negative impacts of global warming and climate change. It can accelerate very rapidly
hurting all Ontarians and Canadians. There are still huge opportunities in designing and
generating wind and solar plus geothermal power. And we must increase our conservation
efforts. Fracked gas is terrible for the environment!

Thanks.

Mary Aitken

Yours truly,

Mary Aitken |||l
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